

STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

MICHAEL F. EASLEY
GOVERNOR

P.O. BOX 25201, RALEIGH, N.C. 27611-5201

Lyndo Tippett Secretary

CHATHAM COUNTY COMMERCIAL DRIVEWAY REVIEW

I, Jessie E. Knight, have been in contact with Mr. Frank Kent Dickens about the proposed expansion of the campground site on SR 1916 (Corinth Rd.).

The Driveway Permit (# 52-542) issued on July 29, 2002 is acceptable for this use. A new Driveway Permit will not be necessary.

Signed this 21rst day of June, 2005

Signature

Jessie E. Knight

TT IV

Title

CHATHAM COUNTY WATER UTILITY

UTILITIES - A Division of Public Works

- Maintenance and Construction
- **■** Water Treatment Plant
- **■** Wastewater Treatment Plant
- Billing and Collections



POST OFFICE BOX 910
PITTSBORO, N. C. 27312-0910

ORGANIZED 1770

707 SQUARE MILES

PHONE

FAX

(919) 542-8270

(919) 542-8282

Dear Lynn,

Water is available for Kent Dickens at 2501 Corinth Rd. Parcel # 5749.

I have discussed his possible water requirements and we will be able to supply water to meet his maximum needs.

If you have any questions please contact me.

Thanks,

Will Baker

Utilities Director

Chatham County Water PO Box 910 Pittsboro, NC 273112 (919) 542-8270 (919) 542-8282 (fax

WATER SERVICE AVAILABILITY

Chatham County Water has examined the following property and has made the determinations as checked below:

| Parcel ID: #5749 D.B. 1/65 pg. 295 |
|--|
| Owner of Record: Kent Dicters |
| Street Address: 250/ Corinth Rd |
| Property has water service available from an existing County-owed waterline with a simple service connection. |
| ☐ Based on proposed development plans, the developer would be required to extend an existing County-owned waterline to this property. |
| ☐ County water service is not currently available to this property and the property is too far from an existing County-owned waterline to require extension. |
| Date: June 77, 0 Signed: William Baker, Utilities Director |
| Chatham County Water |

Thomas Boyce

From: To: Sublect: Thomas Boyce [thomas.boyce@ncmail.net]

lynn.rlchardson@ ncmail.net

Kent Dickens proposed expansion of Dickens RV Park

Dear Lynn,

On June 20, 2005, I evaluated the 19 +/- acres for the proposed use of 84 camper sites, a bath house, laundry, and pool. The site appears to have adequate areas of provisionally suitable soils to support this use. Four systems will be permitted at the site to accomodate each phase of expansion. Each system will have three 1500 gallon septic tanks, a 3500 gallon pump tank, and a drainfield utilizing innovative trenches distributed by a pressure manifold.

I trust that this is the information that you require at this time. Improvement Permits will be issued soon. If I can be of any further assistance, please call.

Sincerely, Thomas J. Boyce

Chatham Co. Env. Healt.

R.S., L.S.S.